
 

TOWN OF HUMBOLDT NEWSLETTER 

December 4, 2019 
 

Property Tax Bills 

Property tax bills will be arriving shortly in the mail. Please make payments 

to the Brown County Treasurer. You can mail them in or pay in person. 

Payment instructions will be included on the tax bill. If you have any 

questions, please contact Town treasurer- Jeanne Conard at 920-845-5459. 

 “””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””””” 
     DOG LICENSES 
ALL DOGS MUST BE LICENSED BY APRIL 1, 2020. This is an annual license and is 

renewed each year and valid from January 1 to December 31. 

LICENSE RATES:  

 Male & Female = $8.50 Neutered or spayed male or female $3.50 

If you have 4 or more dogs, you are required to purchase a kennel license, which is 

$36.50 (up to 12 dogs). 

Please present the rabies vaccination certificate from the vet, showing the dog or dogs are 

vaccinated against rabies. Owner’s phone numbers are required by the Town treasurer as 

well.  This rule will be strictly followed. 

Mail rabies certificate and fee to:  

 Town of Humboldt 

 6160 Humboldt Rd 

 Luxemburg WI 54217 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

    SNOW PLOWING  
As we enter the winter season, once again you are all reminded to NOT push snow across 

roads, leaving a pile on the edge of the road. THIS IS A SAFETY ISSUE for the snow 

plowers and other vehicles on the roads. If we get complaints, you will be contacted by 

one of the board members and/or fined. 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

    2020 Election Year  
There are currently 4 scheduled elections this year, spring primary February 18, spring 

general election April 7, partisan primary August 11 and general and presidential election 

November 3, 2020.  Please remember if you are new to the town or haven’t voted in more 

than 4 years, you will need to register- showing proof of residency and all voters will 

have to show photo ID. Any questions, please contact Judy at 920-863-3370. 

************************************************************************ 

If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net   
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